THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1788
To:  info@regentacaservy.com  
Dated: 14 September 2001

Dear Sir/ Madam,
I am Interesting in doing a diploma course in ‘poetry’. I know there was an INDIVIDUAL LEARNING ACOUNT scheme up to last summer, but I believe its been phased out now. Is there any other similar scheme currently in existence to help with fees? Please send all relevant details to: 
                      Mr U AZAM
                        Flat 2
                        53, Manley Road,
                        Manchester M16 8HP

